
 
 

New Case Report 

 

12/27/2020 

 
We would like to inform you of new COVID-19 cases. We have had one resident and one staff member test positive 

within the last 24 hours. The resident has been moved to our Covid-19 unit. We are monitoring all residents three 

times a day for any changes and testing immediately if changes are noted. The staff member is out on quarantine. All 

of our staff will be retested on Monday. We continue working with the local health department on any further 

recommendations.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will notify you 

if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your 

loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (210)828-0606.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Irene Salinas, RN, MSN, LNFA 

Administrator 

 


